
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Ambassador of Ecuador to the United States of America 

and Mrs. Francisco Carrión-Mena 

 

 

The Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Ecuador 

to the Organization of American States 

and Mrs.Carlos Játiva-Naranjo 

 

 

request the pleasure of your company   

 

at a reception  

 

to celebrate the National Day of October 9 

and the reopening of the Chancery 

 

on Thursday, October 10, 2019 

12:00 – 2:00 pm 
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